
Mr. Richard Rabinow
President
ExxonMobil Pipe Line Company
P.O. Box 2220
Houston, TX   77252-2220

Re: Mobil Pipe Line Company (CPF No.  44512)

Dear Mr. Rabinow:

On August 16, 1994, a Notice of Probable Violation, Notice of Amendment and Proposed
Compliance Order was issued to Mobil Pipe Line Company.  Based on the recommendation of the
Director, Southwest Region, this case is now closed and no further enforcement action is
contemplated with respect to the matters involved in the case.  Thank you for your cooperation in
our joint effort to ensure pipeline safety.

Sincerely,

Gwendolyn M. Hill
Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety


